
From the Board Meeting of: November 7, 2016

1. Principal Grigg, Aboriginal Education Worker Shane Camille, and students of
Haldane Elementary School provided the Board with an Aboriginal Education
presentation that included a welcome song with dancing and drumming. Packages
of sage were also provided to the Board, district administration, and members of the
public who were present.

2. The Board enjoyed a presentation on Problem Based Learning from Teacher Telisa
Johnston and students from Chase Secondary School.

3. Superintendent Sidow provided the Board with a report on the activities of
the Superintendent's Council for the month of October.

4. Notice of Motion was provided on Policy 306.3 Assessment: School Completion
(Evergreen) Certificate.

The next regular Board Meeting will occur on Monday, November 21, 2016 at the School
Board Office, 1383 Ninth Avenue, Kamloops, BC.


